OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CITY OF NAPERVILLE, ILLINOIS

PROCLAMATION

DISTRACTED DRIVING AWARENESS WEEK
APRIL 23-27, 2018

distracted driving continues to be a traffic safety issue within the State
of Illinois and the City of Naperville; and

in 2015 distracted driving was a factor in motor vehicle crashes that
killed 3459 individuals nationally, and has been a factor in numerous
traffic crashes and injuries, including deaths, in Naperville; and

educating the residents of Naperville and those that drive through our
City about the dangers of distracted driving, the consequences
associated with it, and ways to avoid and reduce it, will help keep our
community and roadways safer; and

the governor of Illinois has declared the week of April 23-27, 2018, as
“Illinois Distracted Driving Awareness Week” in the State of Illinois;
and

the City of Naperville is honored to work with many community
organizations, such as AAA and Naperville School Districts 203 and
204, in raising public awareness about the perils of distracted driving.

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Steve Chirico, Mayor of the City of Naperville, do hereby
proclaim the week of April 23-27, 2018 as

“Distracted Driving Awareness Week”
in the City of Naperville

IN WITNESS WHEREQF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the seal of the
City of Naperville this seventeenth day of April, 2018.
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Steve Chirico
Mayor




